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COMING SOON!
KANSAS MENTORS
REBRAND REVEAL

MAY 8TH
Kansas Mentors is rebranding and we are

revealing our new name and logo on
Facebook Live on May 8th. Stay tuned for
this exciting change and for more news!

Kansas Mentors Advisory Council April 24th
The Kansas Mentors Advisory Council met on April 24th in Manhattan, Kansas and
we were joined by Coach Bill Snyder. The meeting was hosted by Candice
McIntosh from Girls on the Run of the Flint Hills at The Fellow.

We discussed the many changes that are in the works for Kansas Mentors and
look forward to sharing this with the network!



FREE TRAINING FOR MENTORING PROGRAMS
OFFERED IN OMAHA, NEBRASKA!

Midlands Mentoring Partnership is offering FREE training sessions covering
several topics on best practices in youth mentoring throughout 2018. These are
FREE training sessions with lunch provided for those lasting the full day.

Please take advantage of this opportunity to learn youth mentoring best practices
for your organization. Omaha is just a hop, skip, and a jump away for much of the
state and IT IS FREE!!!

If you are interested, please notify MMP at least one week prior to the training
date, if not sooner. See the offerings, dates, and contact information below:



CONTENT CONTRIBUTIONS!

If you have mentoring stories and/or photos that you would like to share with the
mentoring program network in Kansas, please forward your content to Kansas
Mentors at mentor@ksde.org. We would love to share these in future editions of
the Kansas Mentors Connection!

Contact Us:

Kansas Mentors
Email: mentor@ksde.org
Phone: 785-368-6211

Like us on Facebook and
Follow us on Twitter!
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